
AVON TOWNSHIP 

Notice of Rescheduled Meeting 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Avon 

Township Board of Supervisors scheduled for August 2, 

2023 has been cancelled and rescheduled to August 9, 

2023.  This meeting will occur in the Avon Township 

Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN). Avon Township 

meetings are handicap-accessible and available via 

Zoom (see avontownship.org for login info). 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

Email: clerk@avontownship.org 

Website: www://avontownship.org 

 

Published in the Star-Post July 12 & July 19, 2023. 


